To future nannies,


The summer I had with the Moss family was so much fun and an excellent experience.  They taught me several things and made me a part of their family.  Their entire family is very receptive of other people and involves them in all family activities.  Their children are very well behaved but they do have their “children moments”. =)  They really are active and love to be involved in everything.  They love attention and are very smart.  Most of the summer is spent at the lake house, so that meant fun and sun.  I was taught how to wakeboard, ski and sail.  The children love the water and are just learning how to swim.  We had a great time trying to sink rafts and jumping in.  The parents are very receptive and include you in all family activities.  They definitely want what is best for their children and they want them to be learning at all times.  So they like activities that make their children learn and think.  They encourage you to take time for yourself and to express any problems you are having.  They are very willing to work with you and give you suggestions if you come across any other problems.  They are a very active family and have several things happening at once.  They will definitely keep you busy.  The whole family is also into star wars, so if you’re not a fan you will become one.  Especially if you watch it on their big video screen in their basement =).  

I had a blast the summer I spent with them and I encourage anyone to take this opportunity to work with this family.  Feel free to contact me if you want more information or questions.  E-mail: cool_kauk@hotmail.com

